
 

 

 

 

 

 

Summary Highlights MCC Board Meeting April 2021 

 

• Board Chair gave an updated status on Principal application 

process 

 

• Department of Infrastructure have explained to the Board that City 

of Palmerston owns the land of the MCC Bus Stop and that MCC 

to fund Bus Shelter/Shade Structure and to liaise with City of 

Palmerston for a permit.  Action: Board to write to CEO 

Education. 

 

• Board Secretary to send email/letter to CEO Education, City of 

Palmerston, Department of Infrastructure, DLO and Opposition 

Leader 1. Intersection Lambrick/Zuccoli Parade Traffic 

Congestion/MacKillop Catholic College Safety Issue, 2. Flood 

Mitigation, 3. School Bus Service from Zuccoli to MCC. 

 

• Current negotiations with Lowes to take over the MCC uniforms.  

 

• Board investigating outsourcing Student Laptops. 

 

 


